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This week at nursery we have been making lots of slime! The children enjoyed 
mixing it together, and then seeing how far we could stretch it! The children 
have been talking about the textures of it, and choosing what colour to make it.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Star of the Week 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Our star of the week this week is Alfie for showing courage  

when things are difficult.  
Well done Alfie! 



 
We've been doing lots of balancing over in the school studio too, using arms to help with balance 
skills.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
Reminders: 
 
We still need Christmas boxes for the children's Christmas 
crafts! If you are in need of a box to decorate then please let 
us know as we have some spares. 
 
If you wish to increase your child's session as a one off or 
on a regular basis, you will be charged a sessional rate. 
 
Nursery breaks up on 21st December.  Please remember to 
let nursery staff know if your child will be attending on 
Monday 20th and Tuesday 21st after the school breaks up.  

 


